
PUBLIC NOTICE

AMENDMENT OF A CONTRACT
Notice is hereby given in terms of Chapter 11 Section 116(3)(a) (b)(i)(ii) of 
the Municipal Finance Management Act No.56 of 2003, that “A contract or 
agreement procured through the supply chain management policy of the 
municipality may be amended by parties” read in conjunction with MFMA 
Circular N0 61 further advise that: “Transactions in the primary bank account 
are also used to provide an audit-trail for effective management of all public 
funds including grants and must remain under the direct supervision of the 
AO and the CFO” hence it is important to have an active municipal bank 
account at all time.

The municipality currently has an active contract between First National Bank 
and Umzimvubu Local Municipality for Provision of Banking services, the 
municipality seeks to extend the contract by a further 12 Months (1st 
July 2024 to 30th June 2025) from the date of expiration of the current 
existing contract ending 30 June 2024. The community is thus given a 
notice of the intention to amend the contract or agreement and invited to 
submit representations or comments to the municipality. The comments are 
expected from the issue date of this notice to the 12th of July 2024.

The amended contract is available for inspection by members of the public in 
the following venues:

1.	 Umzimvubu Local Municipality, Dabula Street, Kwa-Bhaca
2.	 Umzimvubu Local Municipality, 67 Church Street, EmaXesibeni
3.	 Municipal website: www.umzimvubu.gov.za

Any enquires should be directed to the office of the Municipal Manager 
for the attention of the Chief Financial Officer: Mr. K. Mehlomakhulu, 
contact number 039 255 8500/07 or Mehlomakhulu.Khaluwe@umzivubu.
gov.za 
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